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NOTICE OF TEMPORARY USE PERMIT - RENEWAL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Temporary Use Permit - Renewal:  
13415 Lakeshore Drive 
 

An application for a Temporary Use Permit has 
been received.  

The application is to authorize the temporary 
commercial use of “Wine Storage” at a 
property located at 13415 Lakeshore Drive.  

 

Get more information:  
The proposed permit and supporting 
documents may be inspected at Municipal Hall 
located at 13211 Henry Ave. between 8:30 a.m. 
and 4:00 p.m., Monday to Friday, up to and 
including March 26, 2018.  

You may provide feedback in person at the 
Council meeting. You may also provide written 
feedback prior to or at the meeting.  
 
Nicole Cressman 
Manager of Legislative Services  

 

HAVE 
YOUR 
SAY:  

13211 Henry Ave., PO Box 159 
Summerland BC V0H 1Z0 
 
corporateofficer@summerland.ca  
 
Attend the Regular Council Meeting 
Monday, March 26, 2018 at 7:00 p.m.  

Regular Council Meeting  
Monday, March 26, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 

Council Chambers (Second Floor) 

Municipal Hall 

13211 Henry Ave, Summerland, BC 

 

mailto:corporateofficer@summerland.ca

